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From: erin.highton
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Date: Wednesday, 2 May 2018 7:37:52 AM

To who it might concern

I'm writing to you to convey my thoughts on the proposed changes to my electorate, corangamite.

Firstly, why change the name?? The local connections to lake corangamite are logical and the aboriginal name
shows respect. 

Cutting Colac from the seat is a disadvantage to the many people who live in the regional town (Who are facing
so much disadvantage already, with employment, drought & recent fires) . The connections of colac to towns
such as Birregurra, Winchelsea and Geelong, show the electorate should be considered as it is. 

Currently Corangamite encompasses tiny regional towns and larger regional cities, stretching from part of
geelong to down past colac.  It is this cultural & economic diversity that helps Corangamite. Do not cut us off at
the knees.
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